
 

 

   Come & hear  STEPHEN WOODWORTH 

on   “PROTECTING YOUR CHILDREN’S FREEDOM” 
 

 
 

Have you ever awoken, like Rip Van Winkle, to find that your world has disappeared                                                                
and been replaced by a darker version of what you remembered? 

 

Did you ever expect that Canada in 2016 could become a place where religious non-conformists could 
be denied a livelihood by a repressive state apparatus enforcing a state-authorized religious orthodoxy? 

 

Could you predict that, in 2016 Canada, government agencies would be allowed to penalize people 
who refuse to participate in state-approved activities which, to those individuals, are unconscionable? 

 

Is it acceptable to you that your Parliament should perjure itself and falsely condemn any individual? 
 

Stephen Woodworth believes these developments we’re witnessing in Canada are evidence of an 
aggressive and undeclared WAR ON DEMOCRATIC FREEDOMS. Can we reverse that trend?     

 

The time to act is now, for the children’s sakes! 
    

SUNDAY  MAY 22nd  7 P.M. 
 

Canadian Reformed Church 
4110 15th Ave, Prince George, BC  

 
 

LIGHT REFRESHMENTS 

FOR MORE INFO    tdonovan@gmail.com 

 

 

Stephen Woodworth practised law for almost thirty years, 

assisting neighbours in Kitchener, Ontario with all their legal 
needs. He was elected and served as 

Member of Parliament from 2008 until 2015, 

becoming the longest-serving Member of the 
Parliamentary Environment Committee. Stephen 

also served on the Justice Committee and was actively 
involved in several Parliamentary Friendship Groups. 

 

In 2012, he introduced Motion 312 calling for a Parliamentary 
study of Canada’s 400 year-old false  

legal definition of “human being.”  

The Motion was subsequently defeated. 
 

Attuned to the worlds of both law and politics, 

Stephen has become acutely concerned about the 

erosion of fundamental freedoms in Canada. 
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